American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA)

External Funding Request Form

Please submit completed forms to County Administrator Nathan Burd at nburd@livgov.com

5/09/2022

Request Date

Organization Contact
Livingston Family Center, Inc Angela Parth, Executive Director
Project Title

Emergency Shelter Capital Projects

Project Description *Please attach additional pages with supplemental information if necessary

Livingston Family Center (LFC) is requesting ARPA funds to assist with the cost of
replacing the roof at the agency's emergency youth shelter and the abatement of an
area of asbestos found in the shelter.

During the pandemic LFC experience a 60% overall decrease in donated funds to the
agency's runaway and homeless youth program, The Connection Youth Services
(TCYS). Due to the nature of the essential services provided by the program--
emergency shelter, homeless prevention, and mental health intervention to youth and
their families, the agency also experienced a significant increase in the amount of
funds spent on an inventory of unanticipated supplies (PPE, cleaning products, etc.).
TCYS is primarily funded by state and federal grants and the agency depends on the
support of the community to fill gaps in program costs. Donations and proceeds from
fundraisers are often allocated to capital improvement projects which are not permitted
by state and federal grants.

Project Timeline

July 1, 2022-September 30, 2022

Total Amount Of Funding Requested
$23,560




